People Directorate

Head Teacher: Mrs Fiona McDougall

Gardenrose Primary School Gardenrose Path Maybole Ayrshire KA19 8BH

Tel: 01655-885804 / 883227

Email: Gardenrose.Mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk





28th April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Primary 7 Sponsored Walk – Leavers Funds

Primary 7 are hoping to raise £300 to pay for our yearbooks. To raise these funds, we are going to be completing a sponsored walk to Kildoon Hill and back. If there are any extra funds they will be put towards décor & treats for our Leavers' Celebration at the end of May.

We will be completing the walk on Monday 9th May 2022, leaving Gardenrose at 9am sharp and arriving back at some point in the afternoon before 3pm.

We want to give the Primary 7 pupils the best send-off possible and a yearbook is such a special keepsake for them to have to remember their time at Gardenrose.

If you would like to donate to our sponsored walk please send your donation with your child, hand in to the school office or donate at www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/kildoonwalk by Friday 13th May to allow us to order the books in time for them to be delivered before the end of term.

Yours sincerely

Miss Caldwell & Miss Jones P6/7 Class Teachers